

Board of Directors

Scott B. Thornton, President Michael Jacob, Vice President Cheryl Solaris, Treasurer Corey Gresen, Secretary Carl Durocher Christina Hinkley

Todd Jensen Lindsey Lee Troy Pickl Maria Sadowski Julie Spears Anne Walker

* Via E-mail *

May 11, 2011

Tim Parks, Planning Department City of Madison tparks@cityofmadison.com

Dear Mr. Parks -

The Marquette Neighborhood Association board supports the conditional use application for an outdoor seating area at 923 Williamson Street, Umami Restaurant. Randy Ng and John Martens met with the board at our April 21 meeting to discuss the plans. The board voted unanimously in favor of the plan and did not request additional conditions.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Acon B. Umin

Sincerely,

Scott B. Thornton, President
On behalf of the Board of Directors

Marquette Neighborhood Association

Cc: Randy Ng

Mike Ding

John Martens MNA Board

City Council Member Marsha Rummel